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COMMUNITY UPDATE JANUARY 20, 2016

DOG LICENCE NOTICE
            

The City of Campbell River reminds all dog owners 
that 2016 Dog Licences are available for purchase. 
Licences may be purchased at City Hall, 301 St. 
Ann’s Road, Mon – Fri from 8:30 am to 4:30 pm 
(excluding statutory holidays)

Licence fees within the City of Campbell River 
boundaries are:

.....................Male or Female $40
..............Spayed or Neutered $20

..........Lost Tag Replacement $10

Strathcona Area D (if paid before Feb 29, 2016)
Male or Female…………….…$40/ $45 after
Spayed or Neutered……….…$10/ $15 after
Lost Tag Replacement...........$10

Further information is available by calling 
City Hall at 250-286-5776 
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NOTICE OF TEMPORARY USE PERMIT
OPPORTUNITY FOR INPUT

Temporary Use Permit for a fitness centre at 1661-15th Avenue

The City of Campbell River is considering a Temporary Use Permit for 1661-15th Avenue 
in the Council Chambers of City Hall located at 301 St. Ann’s Road in Campbell River, BC. 
at 6:30 p.m. on Monday, January 25, 2016.   

What is the purpose of the Temporary Use Permit?

The purpose of the Temporary Use Permit is to allow a fitness centre at 1661 – 15th Ave 
which is currently zoned as Industrial One (I-1).

Legal Description
LOT 1, DISTRICT LOT 66, SAYWARD LAND DISTRICT, PLAN VIP57376

Where can I view a copy of the Temporary Use Permit?

A copy of the proposed Temporary Use Permit may be inspected at the City Hall, 
Community Planning & Development Services Department on any regular business 
day between the hours of 8:30 a.m. and 4:30 p.m., Monday to Friday inclusive except 
Statutory Holidays from January 
15, 2016 to January 25, 2016.

How can I provide comments?

Share your comments with 
Council by submitting them 
in writing to the Community 
Planning & Development Services 
Department, City of Campbell 
River by January 25, 2016, to 
be received no later than 4 
p.m.  Your written comments 
may be faxed to the Community 
Planning & Development Services 
Department at 250-286-5761 or 
emailed to matthew.fitzgerald@
campbellriver.ca.

Who can I contact for more 
information?

The City of Campbell River 
Community Planning & Development 
Services Department at 250-286-
5726 or Matthew Fitzgerald at 250-
286-5735.

IT’S TIME – GET YOUR 2016 DOG LICENCE!


